

Test 7

1. VOCABULARY

A. Complete the following sentences with a suitable auxiliary.

1. ____ you pretty? yes, I am.
2. ____ Alice finished her homework? yes she has.
3. ____ you like chocolates? Yes, I do.
4. ____ Kevin live in Antigua? No, he doesn't.
5. ____ you drive? No, I can't
6. ____ she like to see a movie? Yes, she would.
7. ____ you go to Spain? Yes, I did.
8. ____ you swim? Yes, I can
9. ____ Ronaldo the best soccer player? Yes, he is

2. GRAMMAR

A. Choose the correct answer.

- [illegible]

B. Choose a or b.

1. Mary has agreed ____ Peter.
a. to marry
b. marry
2. Last monday I wanted ____ skiing.
a. to go
b. go
3. I asked him ____ me what had happened.
a. to explain
b. explain
4. Watching romantic movies makes me ____.
a. to sleep
b. sleep
5. He won't be able ____ to the party.
a. to come
b. come
6. I'd like something ____, please.
a. to drink
b. drink
7. Nobody can force you ____ anything.
a. to do
b. do
8. Did you see him ____ from the cliff?
a. to fall
b. fall
9. He swims ____.
a. to relax
b. relax
10. What time do you have ____ the shop?
a. to open
b. open

LISTENING

Listen to the dialogue and write T for True or F for False.

1. John didn't like the hotel they stayed at last time.
2. Karen wants a hotel with a Wi-Fi connection.
3. John doesn't like swimming in the sea.
4. Karen would like to eat at local restaurants.

READING

Read the text and answer the questions.

Last summer I went on a trip to Mexico. The country was beautiful and the food was fantastic. However, I will say that some of the food was too scary to eat. When we were at a small restaurant in Oaxaca, the waiter told us to try the *chapulines*. I didn't know what they were, but according to him they were very tasty. My brother and I were waiting for our food, and soon the waiter brought our *chapulines* to the table. They were grasshoppers! My brother didn't even want to look at them. I am more adventurous than he is, so I tasted them. They didn't taste bad at all, in fact they were surprisingly good. They were sour and salty at the same time. I asked the waiter how they cooked them. I never thought they would be so easy to cook. The difficult part is buying the grasshoppers where I live. They don't sell them in supermarkets. Well, I'll just have to go back to Mexico and eat my *chapulines* there!



1. What did the writer find scary?

2. Who was the writer travelling with?

3. Who didn't eat the *chapulines*?

4. What did the *chapulines* taste like?

5. Will the writer cook *chapulines* at home?

WRITING

You have just come back from your summer holiday. You had a great time and you want to tell your friend about it. Write an e-mail to your friend in which you mention:

- where you went
- what you did there
- how you felt
- what you liked the most
- your plans for your next summer holiday